
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RP/LA/KH  

  

11 October 2023  

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

Mr Egypt (Egyptologist) - Visit on 18 January 2024  

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

As part of our learning in the Spring term, children will be delving into the world of 

Ancient Egypt to study its history. To launch this topic, we have booked an exciting 

start with ‘Mr Egypt’ visiting school on Thursday, 18 January 2024. Mr Egypt is an 

experienced Egyptologist who will bring to life the Ancient Egyptians.  

  

The children will experience a day of fun, learning and understanding what life was 

like in the ancient world. We will be looking at, culture, clothing, makeup, food, 

dancing, music, play, games and so much more, even sharing together an Egyptian 

breakfast. We will also have a chance to study their writing and crack some codes. 

After lunch we will be looking at mummification and the afterlife, culminating with a 

mummy wrapping contest. Mr Egypt will also bring with him, some real life Ancient 

Egyptian artefacts for us to look at.  

  

The total cost for this event is £7.75 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, 

either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint.   In order for us 

to secure the event, it is important that we receive payment by 21 December 2023.  

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay 

for the event, please come in and discuss this with us.    

  

We are really looking forward to this experience!  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs Alecock & Mr Banks  

Y3 Class Teachers  
 

 

 

 

 


